
 

Provider Enrollment Notice 
of Upcoming Changes 

 

Changes Scheduled for June 2025 
 

AHCCCS is committed to improving service to providers by keeping you informed of 
upcoming changes. Changes are being made to the AHCCCS Provider Enrollment 
Portal (APEP) effective 06/27/2025. 

 

Who Is Impacted? 
• All providers 
• State Workers 

 

What Is Changing? 
Effective 06/27/2025 the following changes will be made in APEP: 

• At the Revalidation Start Date, a pending conventional modification request will 
be automatically pushed back to the provider’s queue. 

• There will be an enhancement to the PDF display for adverse actions. The 
responses to fraud and sanction questions will be displayed directly under the 
questions. 

• On the Ownership page in APEP, the number of characters that can be entered 
to answer the adverse action questions has been increased. 

 

Additional Information 
Additional information will be provided closer to the actual effective date of the change. 


